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12th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 19 June	 	 5.30pm	 Vigil Mass	 HA	 Richard Lee (RIP) 

Sun 20 Jun	 	 9.15am	 Sunday Mass	 HF	 Ron Markwick (RIP) 

	 	 11.00am	 Sunday Mass	 HA	 Missa pro populo 

Mon 21 Jun	 Fr Robin’s Day Of	 	 No Mass


Tue 22 Jun	 	 9.30am	 Mass	 HF	 Ss John Fisher & Thomas More, Martyrs


Wed 23 Jun	 	 9.30am	 Mass	 HA	 St Etheldreda (Audrey) Abbess 

Thur 24 Jun	 	 7.00pm	 Adoration	 HF


	 	 7.30pm	 Mass	 HF


Fri 25 Jun	 9.30am	 Mass	 HA


Sat 26 Jun	 	 5.30pm	 Vigil Mass	 HA	 Fr John Healy (RIP) 

Sun 27 Jun	 13th Sunday OT	 9.15am	 Sunday Mass	 HF	 Missa pro populo 

11.00am	 Sunday Mass	 HA	  

This week there is a Special Collection for Day for Life 

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE CELEBRATION 
OF MASS 

• Bring a face mask and maintain social distancing 

• There will be welcomers at all masses to help direct 

you to hand gel, socially distanced seating etc - 
please allow them their distance


• There is a one way system in place in both 
churches.


• No missals will be available in church. You may 
bring your own missal or follow the readings on 
your phone on an app like Universalis.


• Track & Trace - please use either the QR code or a 
sign in slip, if not booked in.


✢ ✢ ✢


Our First Holy Communion Candidates - Please 
keep them in your prayers as they continue in this 
new stage of their Christian lives.


Prayer for marriage.  Pope Francis has released his 
prayer intention for the month of June, and invites 
everyone to pray for those preparing for marriage, 
which is “a vocation born from the heart”.  In 
particular, please keep the mass for engaged couples 
at Arundel Cathedral in your prayers on 25th June 
(see notices for details)


Prayer Intentions	 If you would like the name of a 
sick or recently deceased person to be placed in the 
newsletter for prayer, please contact Cally in the 
office.  Names would need to be renewed every week 
with a further request for continued inclusion.


http://www.holyangelsash.org
http://www.holyfamilyfarnham.co.uk


YOUCAT	 To read the YOUCAT in full, just go 
to:  https://www.cdowcym.org/documents/resources/
YOUCAT.pdf


Qu. 4 Can we know the existence of God by our 
reason? 

Yes. Human reason can know God with certainty.

The world cannot have its origin and its destination 
within itself. In everything that exists, there is more 
than we see. The order, the beauty, and the 
development of the world point beyond themselves 
toward God. Every man is receptive to what is true, 
good, and beautiful. He hears within himself the voice 
of conscience, which urges him to what is good and 
warns him against what is evil. Anyone who follows 
this path reasonably finds God. 

NOTICES 

RCIA 	 As with most of our sacramental 
programs the pandemic interrupted our RCIA 
program for those adults who were either never 
confirmed or who are seeking to enter the Catholic 
Church. We are planning to restart this shortly, initially 
online. Please could those who might be interested 
make contact with the parish office or speak to Fr 
Robin after mass.


Engaged Couples 	 A special Mass at Arundel 
Cathedral on Friday 25th June at 7pm.  Join Bishop 
Richard for a special Cathedral Mass celebrating the 
momentous journey of discernment that is 
engagement towards the lifelong commitment made 
by couples preparing for marriage. We look forward to 
meeting engaged couples from across the Diocese 
and sharing in their joy. Please follow this link to 
reserve your place: https://
abdiocese.churchsuite.com/events/5gcrcgiv or to find 
out more email: katherine.bergin@abdiocese.org.uk  
who will be happy to help.


ADoRE	 Alton Day of Renewal will hold their 
monthly online mini-retreat, on Saturday June 26th, 
10am-1pm with Mass, Adoration, Reflection, Praise, 
Talk, Prayer and Discussion. Theme: "Growth in the 
Holy Spirit" - Grow your Christian life in the Spirit 
through Prayer, Scripture, Service and Community. 
Speaker: Carol Ann Harnett, Catechist trainer. Please 
register in advance at  bit.ly/ADOREJUN2021.  


Grandparents’ Pilgrimage	 All grandparents, 
including honorary grandparents, are invited to join 
Bp Richard for our annual pilgrimage to West 
Grinstead on Wed 7th July, from 10am. It’s a day to 
meet other grandparents and share the joys and 
excitement of this wonderful vocation. 
With opportunities for Mass, Adoration, 
Reconciliation, Stations of the Cross, Rosary, and a 
visit to the Secret Chapel (flat shoes advised). Packed 
lunch needed.  Drinks provided.  To book, go to 
https://abdiocese.churchsuite.com/events/wpjpxxir


Fleet Catenians	 Your local Catenian circle 
invites you to discover more about our Catholic 
Organisation by viewing out website.https://
www.fleetcatenians.org/ For further information about 
becoming a member then please contact Phil 
McCluskey on 07796 332731 or 
mjdspmcc@icloud.com 


CAFOD	 Thanks to your support, CAFOD has 
been helping communities around the world cope 
with the pandemic. Just in Zambia, in the past 
year, our reports show we’ve been able to reach 
1,234,200 people with messages on COVID-19, 
provide 13,312 people with access to safe water, train 
392 frontline health workers from Zambia’s 11 
dioceses on how to prepare and respond to 
COVID-19 in their local communities and donate over 
1000 handwashing hygiene stations in communities 
to support handwashing measures. Thank you for 
standing alongside people in Zambia and for 
supporting people in more than 30 other countries 
worldwide. 


CAFOD gap yr 	 Are you aged 18-30? CAFOD offers 
a gap year programme called Step into the Gap. As 
part of the 10-month programme, you will be based in 
either a youth retreat centre, university chaplaincy or 
a secondary school chaplaincy team gaining new 
skills, developing as a leader and gaining work 
experience. Accommodation and travel expenses are 
included. Full time placements include stipends. Find 
out more information including how to apply 
at www.cafod.org.uk/gapyear


Wintershall	 Walking the Parables of Jesus - 
Immerse yourself in the beauty of Wintershall, enjoy 
watching the dramatised stories that Jesus told, and 
take time to reflect on what these might mean for us 
today. From 28 June to 2 July, schools will be given 
time to reflect on the parable stories in a variety of 
interactive and exciting ways. On Saturday the 3rd of 
July, adult groups and families are invited to attend - 
they will be allocated into groups with a maximum of 
60. There will be reflection material available to use 
either as you walk between the scenes, or following 
the experience during a picnic lunch or tea in the 
grounds.Go to https://www.wintershall.org.uk/  to find 
out more or book.


Parish Database	 We would love to keep in touch 
with you all!  However, to comply with current data 
protection legislation, we need your consent to keep 
in contact with you and hold your contact details.  So, 
to receive parish wide emails, and other information 
that may be of interest to you, and also to enable us 
to contact you for pastoral reasons, please make sure 
you have signed up to be included in our GDPR 
compliant online database.  Simply email the office 
and we will send you the parish data consent forms 
for you to complete.


Parish Office	Cally continues to work from home.  
Office hours are Monday - Thursday 11am - 1pm and 
4-5pm.  For enquiries, please email 
holyofficesurrey@gmail.com. 
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